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16
th
 May 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After the half term holiday there will be a few changes to the morning routine.  We 

are making these changes to help the children towards their transition to Year One. 

 

Monday 3
rd

 June – the outer cloakroom door will be open from 8.55.  Staff will be 

on the door for children to come in on their own without parents/carers. 

 

Monday 8
th

 July – children will line up on the big playground before school and 

will be met by a member of staff at 9.00am.  A reminder will follow nearer the time. 

 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

 

 

Foundation Staff 
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